
 

West End 
Academy 
 

Regent Street, Hemsworth 

Pontefract WF9 4QJ 
 

T: 01977 616732 

F: 01977 717982 
 

E: westendadmin@watertonacademytrust.org  

www.west-endacademy.org 
 

Headteacher:  Chris Johnson 

 

 

Thursday 13th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Foundation Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 26th June at 9.30am.  

 

On this day, foundation stage children may come to school wearing their PE kit and trainers which they may 

keep on throughout the day. 

 

There will be refreshments and hot & cold drinks available for parents during the event and the children will 

have access to a water bottle. 

 

In the interests of health and safety, we would like you to know the following points: 
 

• Children will need a sun hat 

• Children should have their school PE kit and suitable footwear. (Children who are not wearing suitable 

footwear will be unable to take part.) 

• After the event, children will be taken back to their classroom and given a drink and a small snack so 

there will be no need to buy your child refreshments whilst sports day is ongoing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss A Lodge 

Foundation Stage Teacher 

 


